
 

 

 

 

Stay Up-to-Date! 
Greenheck Phases out R-410A  

Unveiling R-454B Units  
 

With EPA enacting new regulations to use low global warming potential (GWP) 
refrigerant (A2L ASHRAE Class < 700 GWP) by January 1, 2025, Greenheck has 

transitioned their DOAS units for use with R-454B instead of R-410A to be 
fully ready. 

 

Units for use with R-410A are no longer available for order, and only units for 
use with R-454B are currently available for order.  

 

Estimated Timeline Transition Overview: 

  

  

 

Larger sizes are to be announced soon! 

  

 

 

 


